
 
To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing to highly recommend Amir Marjani for any future opportunities in 
front-end development and technical leadership. Amir served as the Front-
end Team Lead at Persici Financial Technologies from September 2021 to 
April 2025, and his contributions were instrumental to our product’s success 
and user experience. 

Throughout his time with us, Amir consistently demonstrated outstanding 
leadership, creativity, and a commitment to quality. He led the front-end 
development team in delivering high-quality, user-friendly, and responsive 
interfaces. His strong collaboration with the back-end, QA, and product 
design teams ensured seamless product integration and delivery. 

Amir’s technical expertise in Angular, PrimeNG, NGZorro and the ABP 
Framework allowed him to implement scalable and maintainable solutions 
that aligned with both technical standards and user expectations. Beyond his 
technical skills, he provided valuable mentorship and guidance to front-end 
developers, playing a key role in their professional development and in 
fostering a culture of continuous improvement. 

His ability to communicate clearly, solve problems efficiently, and deliver 
results on time made him a respected and valuable member of our 
organization. Amir’s combination of leadership, technical acumen, and 
teamwork made a lasting impact on our company. 

I strongly recommend Amir for any future endeavors and I am confident that 
he will be a tremendous asset to any organization he joins. 

Please feel free to contact the HR Manager at hr@fintranet.io if you have any 
further questions. 

 
Sincerely, 
Ashley Robertson 
CEO of Persici Financial Technologies ™ Fintranet 
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